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December 1, 1964

Dr. Srecko Nedeljkovi¢
Internacionalnih brig. 51
Beograd, Yugoslavia

Dear Doctor Nedeljkovic:

I am glad you enjoyed the work with the team in Finland and, as I
have informed you previouely, the Finnish team was most happy to have
you work with them.,

I am very glad to know that you will be able to participate in work
in Italy next spring. The schedule ig being developed between Dr. Fidanza,
Dr. Blackburn, and myself. I note that you would prefer the period April
20 to the end of May but that, if need be, you could take part in the earlier
period instead. In any case, it would be nice if you could listen in on the
proceedings of the RESEARCH COMMITTEE at Venice in the period April
12-17.

Certainly work in Italy will include something with tape recording
of electrocardiograms and I think some further experience with orthogonal
leads and telemetry will make it practical to use these methods in other
field:situations. We may hope, therefore, that before long we may attempt
some such work in your part of the world.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Director
AK:cj

CC: Dr. Blackburn
Dr., Fidanza



